
Saundersfoot Community Council 

Saundersfoot Library Management 2022 Onwards 

Consultation 17th September – 31st October 2021 
 

Saundersfoot Community Council are conducting a survey, over the next 6 weeks, to 

establish the way in which Saundersfoot Library will be managed from April 2022 

onwards. 
 

If you would like to have your say - questionnaires can be obtained from: Saundersfoot 

Library, the Regency Hall, Saundersfoot Doctors Surgery or by contacting the Clerk at 

Clerk@saundersfoot-cc.gov.wales or Top Office, County Chambers, Warren Street, 

Tenby SA70 7JS.  
 

Completed forms to be dropped off or posted to: The Saundersfoot Library, the 

Regency Hall or c/o the Clerk, Top Office, County Chambers, Warren Street, Tenby SA70 

7JS by the 31st October 2021 


